From: J. Tate [somo@wans.net]

Sent: Saturday, January 22, 2005 8:36 PM

To: Comments, Regs

Subject: 2004-53 Community Reinvestment Act

We need to keep Community Reinvestment Act the program in tact. We are in the middle of our fund raising campaign to get homes built by the end of the year for VETS and HIV individuals. We are proposing to build new housing for our VETS in the Missouri City. Houston area that will alow them to live a decent and full lufe.. The homes will be equipped with high tech equipment for the wheelchair bound VETS. At one of our area meetings i in a small county, it was reported that there are over 23,000 VETS living on the street. WE MUST TREAT OUR MEN AND WOMEN IN UNIFORM BETTER THAN THIS.

We can do better and <u>we are committed</u> to do better for our soldiers... if this program stays in tact.

GO AFTER THE ONES WHO HAVE STOLEN THE FUNDS, BUT DON'T PUNISH THOSE WHO ARE DOING SOME GOOD FOR THE WELFARE OF OUR COUNTRY. THANK YOU, JOYCE E TATE, CEO S.O.M.O.